
 
 

 
Monday 14th June 2021 

Dear All, 

This term Robin Class will perform a show and Year 6 will have their Leavers’ Service.  However, this year, we will 

have to do things slightly differently!  Here are our plans now, but they may need to change if restrictions change. 

Robin Class Show – ‘Reach for the Stars’ 

Robin Class are busy learning his/her lines and songs for our show ‘Reach for the Stars’.  We will perform this in 

school (Wednesday 14th July) and video it.  Miss Smith has kindly offered her editing services then we can upload the 

film onto YouTube.  The link will be private so it will be sent out only to Robin Class parents only for your viewing 

(just like the KS2 Carol Service).  If you do not wish your child to be filmed, please contact the school office by phone 

or email and let Mrs Munt know by Friday 18th June. 

Here is a costume list for what your child will need for their costume/costumes. All costumes need to be in school by 

Wednesday 7th July.  Any problems please contact me (see details below) 

Team GB Costume 

Member 1 Sporty clothes ( t-shirt, shorts, tracksuit, trainers etc) 

Classroom – PE Kit 

Miss Burberry Smart ‘teacher’ clothes (Not in PE kit) 

Charlie School uniform (white shirt/ dark shorts or skirt/ tie) 

Luke, Simon, Jack, Megan, Dan,  
Alex 

PE Kit  

Classroom – History Lesson 

Miss Starkey Smart ‘teacher’ clothes (Not in PE kit) 

Child 1, Child 2, Child 3, Child 4, Child 5, 
Child 6 

School uniform (white shirt/ dark shorts or skirt/ tie) 

Sports’ Day 

Competitive Grown-Up Sporty clothes (t-shirt and shorts under a tracksuit, trainers) 

Mrs Christie Sporty clothes (t-shirt, shorts, tracksuit, trainers etc) 

Grown-Up 1, Grown-Up 2, Grown-Up 3, 
Grown-Up 4 

Day-to-day adult clothes 

Grandparent Smart clothes (Not in PE kit) 

Swimming Lesson 

Instructor 1, Instructor 2 Sporty clothes (t-shirt, shorts, tracksuit, trainers etc) 

Child 1, Child 2, Child 3, Child 4, Child 5, 
Child 6 

PE Kit 

Playground – Choosing Teams 

All characters Sporty clothes (t-shirt, shorts, tracksuit, trainers etc) 
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Leavers’ Service 

We are planning a Leavers’ Service on Friday 23rd July for our wonderful Year 6!  During the service, the Year 6s will 

read their favourite memories of their time at primary school.  We have a plan A and plan B depending on the 

weather! 

Plan A – Leavers’ Service outside in the Church grounds.  As it is outdoors, the Year 6s can invite up to two VIPs 

(parents or grandparents).  Please bring a chair to sit on.   

Plan B – Leavers’ Service inside the Church.  Unfortunately, we will not be able to invite any parents or grandparents 

due to social distancing rules.  We will video the service and upload it onto YouTube.  This link will be sent to the 

parents of Robin Class only.  If you do not wish your child to be filmed, please contact the school office by phone or 

email and let Mrs Munt know by Friday 18th June. 

We will let you know which Leavers’ Service plan we have chosen nearer the time.  Please keep your fingers crossed 

for nice weather! 

If you have any questions about the show or Leavers’ Service please contact me through the school office email 

(admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk). 

Kindest regards 

 

Hannah Crook 
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